
From: Kester, Tony
To: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 10/3/2013 8:13:03 AM
Subject: RE: Annual Budget Meetings

Josh,

Could we schedule it sometime on October 22? I am available all day. 

Thanks.

Tony

From: Baker, Josh
Sent: Wednesday, October 02, 2013 1:45 PM
To: Kester, Tony
Subject: Annual Budget Meetings

Tony,

Christian and I are scheduling this year's agency meetings and were wondering if you are available from October 22
-  24 for an hour to discuss your budget and that of the Lieutenant Governor's Office. I'm unsure as to Governor 
McConnell's preference for this year's presentation, but we welcome the participation of anyone you wish to 
accompany you. The format will be similar to last year and we have blocked off one hour for discussion.

Please let me know if there are times in this window that work for you or if you have questions or concerns.

Best,

Josh

Joshua D. Baker
Budget Director
Office of the Governor of South Carolina
803.734.5153 (office)
803.351.0981 (cell)
joshbaker@gov.sc.gov
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